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Dear Parent 
 
As we approach the festive season, we are delighted to share that Learning Plus will be 
celebrating Dussehra, a festival of immense cultural significance, on Wednesday, 09th October 
2024. This celebration symbolizes the eternal triumph of good over evil, and we look forward to 
marking the occasion with great zeal and enthusiasm. 
 
Please ensure your child arrives at school by 8:15 a.m. on the day of the celebration, dressed in 
the costume suggested by the teacher. Additionally, they should carry a water bottle and a party 
lunch to fully enjoy the festivities planned for the day. 
 
Please be informed that the Dussehra Break is from 11th October, Friday till 13th October 2024, 
Sunday. Classes will resume on Monday, 14th October 2024, as per the usual timings.  
 
Wishing you and your family a Joyous and Blessed Durga Pooja & Dussehra!  
Let’s celebrate with hearts full of joy and learning. 
 
Wish You All A Very Happy Festivity! 
 
Headmistress 
Learning Plus 


